
  
 

 

 

 

April 22, 2024 

 

Board Memo 058-2024: Atlanta LPC & Duluth LPC RIF Results Change 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS headquarters has been informed by the USPS HQ of an increase in the authorized F1 and F3B bargaining 

employee complement for the Atlanta and Duluth, Georgia Local Processing Centers (LPCs). 

 

Atlanta LPC earns an additional 12 jobs. Duluth LPC gains an additional 5 EAS jobs. Staffing changes will be 

keyed in the HR System of record 4/20/24.   

 

The Workforce Repositioning team will be able to issue recission notices to RIF impacted employees that they 

are no longer impacted. Employees, deemed no longer impacted, will be sent an email on Monday 4/22/24 of 

the recission notices. 

 

Below is the new craft counts that were validated by the USPS HQ Processing & Maintenance teams as of 

4/17/24.  

 

Facility Name FN 

Function 

1 

Projected 

Function 

3b 

Projected 

Total Craft 

Projections 

ATLANTA GA LPC 120441 511 125 636 

DULUTH GA LPC  123569 467 122 589 

 
 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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